11*" November 2021

NOTICE

It is hereby informed that the date of orientation for UG
programmes previously scheduled for Friday, 12" November 2021
is hereby postponed. The School of Undergraduate Studies at
Kashmere Gate campus and School of Global Affairs at
Karampura campus have scheduled their orientation programme
for Thursday, 18" November 2021.

The fresh date of orientation for other UG programmes will be
announced separately by the concerned school in which

admission is granted. The mode of orientation will be online.

For latest information, please visit our website www.aud.ac.in
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